Grainger O’'Shea Homeowner Association Street Tree Replacement Policy
Annually vouchers will be available for GOHA members that would like monetary assistance with
replacing city trees located between the street and sidewalk. Having more trees helps everyone in the
neighborhood by improving the overall aesthetics of the association.

Regarding vouchers:

Standard city guidelines for spacing, location and type of tree must be abided by. More information can
be found at: http://www.lincoln.ne.gov/city/parks/CommunityForestry/index.htm

Homeowners are encouraged to also check with the city for a voucher program that is run by the Parks
and Recreation department towards the purchase of a street tree. More information at the link above.

Vouchers are good for $50 towards the purchase and/or installation of a tree.

Vouchers are given on a first come first serve basis.

Only one Voucher per household per year.

The number of vouchers is dependent on the budgeted amount approved at the fall members meeting.

Earl May is the participating nursery that will accept GOHA vouchers. You may contact either location.
If you prefer to use another nursery a receipt must be submitted and you will be reimbursed.

Vouchers can be applied for online at http://www.graingeroshea.org

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact any member of the board.
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